
Lohr Elementary School Newsletter
Upcoming Important Dates

Wednesday,

January 4
School Resumes

Thursday,

January 12

End of the Second Nine Weeks

End of the First Semester

Friday,

January 13
No School - Teacher Work Day

Monday,

January 16
No School -  Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Friday,

January 27
No School - Teacher PD Day

Heads Up on Ohio State Testing Dates for
Third and Fourth Grade

Please take note of the following Ohio State testing dates that are coming up in

April and May and avoid scheduling appointments or vacations on these days if possible.

Tuesday, April 18 and Wednesday, April 19 – Fourth Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Thursday, April 20 and Friday, April 21 – Third Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Tuesday, May 2 and Wednesday, May 3 – Fourth Grade Math Part 1 and 2

Thursday, May 4 and Friday, May 5 – Third Grade Math Part 1 and 2



Winter Weather
Winter weather is upon us and with it

brings many cold, windy days.  Please make

sure that your child is dressed for the

weather with coats, hats, gloves, as we do go

outside every day as long as the temperature

is 20 degrees or higher.

Also, please be sure to label each item with

your child’s name.  We have many coats,

sweatshirts, hats, gloves, etc. that are sent to

our lost and found each year because they do

not have names inside.

Contact Information
Do you have a phone number or address change?

If your contact information changes at any point

during the school year, please make this change in

Final Forms as soon as possible so that our records

are up to date.  The information that you complete

in Final Forms is what we use in order to contact

you if needed during the school day.  Our all call

and mailing systems also pull your information from

the Final Forms information that you have

completed and is on file with the school when we

send out letters and automated phone messages.

Need help with this?  Please let us know!



If your child is going to be absent from

school, please call the school office at

330-484-3924 or email our school secretary

Mrs. Essig at Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org to

report them off from school for the day.

Upon your child's return to school, please

send a note or a doctor's excuse for their

absence.

Elementary Breakfast and lunch prices

for the 2022-2023 school year are as

follows:

- Breakfast is $1.75 and lunch is $2.75.

- Reduced breakfast price is $0.30 and

reduced lunch is $0.40.

- Milk only is $0.50.

Click here to see the menus!

Happy New Year!

I hope that you and your family had a wonderful holiday

season!  I am excited to start working with our students

again in 2023.  During the month of January the following

lessons will be taught:

Kindergarten - Stranger Safety - Berenstain Bears video

Second Grade - Coping Strategies - “The Stressed Out

Snowman”

Third Grade - Learning Strategies

Fourth Grade - They will have two Second Step lessons.

The first will be about hygiene and the second will be

“Comfort and Caring” where we will work through different

issues that are coming up with friendships and other

stressors.

I will also be starting a first grade group on self control.

Have a wonderful month and, as always, please reach out if

you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Watkins

mailto:Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org
https://www.perrylocal.org/menus




Lohr Elementary School
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